
DURATION
The challenge starts on 1st November and completes on
the last day of February 

WHO IS THIS FOR?
The challenge is open to all. All abilities of swimmer
and all strokes.

CATEGORIES
Wetsuit Entries - you can wear as much neoprene as
you like. It can be a shortie, sleeveless, surf suit or
triathlon suit. You can also wear neoprene socks,
gloves, hoods etc. There are no limits to the amount of
neoprene you can wear.
Non-wetsuit -  For non-wetsuit entries you will be
swimming in swimwear (or no swimwear at all!)  You
can wear neoprene gloves, socks, caps or boots to
protect your extremities. 

SWIM SUBMISSIONS

LEADERBOARD

You will be emailed a template to record your swims
which you must submit before every Monday by email
to chillychallengeswim@gmail.com.  We cannot acept
any other form of submission. A leaderboard will be
produced at the start of each month and emailed to
everyone.  The final submission date is 6th March 2023. 

A monthly leaderboard will be produced and will be
emailed to the address you provided on registration. It
will also be posted on the private facebook page.
Entrants will need to select a nickname to anonymise it.
You will be sent proof of your total distance at the end
of the challenge. 

How it works

www.immersehebrides.com

PURPOSE
To motivate, inspire, challenge and connect outdoor
swimmers during the winter months whilst raising
money for good causes. 

DISTANCE REGISTERED FOR 
You must select your intended distance upon
registration. If you achieve more than the distance
registered for and to the next badge level we will try 
 and issue this badge but we cannot guarantee this as
we order on registration.

ENTRY FEE & REFUNDS 
Your entry fee covers the cost of registration, your
reward patch and administrative costs. 20% of profits
after this will be donated to the Western Isles Cancer
Care Initiative. We are sorry but refunds are not
allowed. 


